Scott Hay

From: Adrian Hohenzollern

Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2019 11:34 AM

To: Scott Hay

Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notice of exhibition - Kyeemagh Public School (SSD 9391) - Heritage
Hi Scott

Thanks for the referral.

I've looked at the documents as well as the Heritage Divisions earlier comments (our ref: DOC18/373182), and there
are no State Heritage concerns in relation to the proposed development.

DPE does not need to refer this project, including any future modifications, to the Heritage Council (i.e Heritage
Division of OEH), however other Divisions of OEH may respond separately in relation to Aboriginal Cultural Heritage
or biodiversity.

Kind regards
Adrian

Adrian Hohenzollern

Senior Team Leader

Customer Strategies, Heritage Division
Office of Environment and Heritage
Locked Bag 5020



